
The Town of Lake Placid Utilities is issuing a “precautionary boil water notification” due to a Water Main 

Break for All areas of Lake June Rd, Cloverleaf Rd, Cloverleaf Trails, Twin Lakes and all areas around Lake 

Francis.  We advise that all water used for consumption be boiled.  A rolling boil of one minute is 

sufficient.  As an alternative, bottled water may be used. 

 

This “precautionary boil water notice” will remain in effect until a bacteriological survey shows that the 

water is safe for consumption.  When we receive clearance from samples that were submitted, another 

notification will be provided notifying you that we are rescinding the “precautionary boil water notice”.  

Typically, these notices are rescinded within 48-72 hours. 

Please consult the Town website or Lake Placid Police Facebook for updated information or contact 863-

699-3747.  


